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BHS:  Work is continuing throughout the building.  Most of the major construction should be completed by the end of July.  A cleaning crew will be brought in at that time to help get the building ready for the new school year.

GES:  The final walkthrough is taking place on July 13 and we are expecting to receive occupancy.  The roof replacement has started and should be finished by the end of July.

Athletic Complex:  Fall sports are getting started.

Transportation:  Summer field trips have been taking place. 

